
Planned ValleyRide Service Additions 
Comment Form 

   Valley Regional Transit plans to increase ValleyRide transit service in spring 2020. We 
have developed a draŌ proposal of improvements based on early public input. Please let 
us know what you think of this proposal and what improvements you would like to see. 
Thank you for taking the Ɵme to complete this comment form.  

 

1). Do you currently use ValleyRide bus services?   __ Yes   ___ No 

2). Please let us know if you would support the following service improvements: 

Weekdays 

» Add 1.25 hours a day of 15‐minute service on the 9 State Street    ___ Yes   ___ No 

» Keep 30‐minute peak service on the 1 Harris Ranch via Parkcenter   ___ Yes   ___ No 

» Add 30‐minute service on the 2 Broadway unƟl 9 p.m.  ___ Yes   ___ No 
  
» Extend the 9 State Street to Ballantyne Lane Park & Ride in Eagle for three rounds trips             
during each  peak period  ___ Yes   ___ No 
 
Saturday 
 
» Increase service on the 3 Vista, the 7A/B Fairview, and the 9 State Street to 30 minutes 
all days unƟl 9 p.m. Currently, the 3 Vista and 9 State Street  operate on 60‐minute     
frequencies and make their last outbound trips at 5:45 p.m.  ___ Yes   ___ No 
 

What addiƟonal improvements to ValleyRide services would you like to see? 

 

 

 

 

 

You can email the form to info@valleyregionaltransit.org, fax it to 208‐846‐8564 
(subject: Proposed Service Improvements), or mail it to Valley Regional Transit, aƩn: 
Mark Carnopis, 700 NE 2nd St., Meridian, ID, 83642.  The deadline is Wednesday,        
September 11, 2019.   


